
Subject: RE: HMD PLUM Committee Meeting, 05.05.16
From: Laurie Goldman
Date: 05/02/2016 04:01 PM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>

I will attend J

 

Hugs,

Laurie

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 12:14 PM
To: Jim Omahen
Subject: HMD PLUM Committee Meeting, 05.05.16

 

Attention Media District PLUM Committee Members and others concerned:

 

We will be holding a PLUM Committee meeting on Thursday, May 5th at the
Musicians Union, 817 N. Vine St.  Agenda packet attached to this
message.  Please reply back and let me know if you will be attending.
Thank you.

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 


